
Upcoming dates for 

your diary 

5th June—start of Term 6 

5th June- Y3 and Y4 visit to 

Jorvik Centre. 

12th June—Phonics assess-

ment week 

13th June—Year 4 Church 

Festival  

27th/28th June - Y5/6 pro-

duction 

13th July—Y5/6 Trip 

14th July—Sports afternoon 

and Summer Fayre 

17th July—Leaver’s Party 

19th July—Leavers Assembly 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 
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Dear Parents, 

     What a glorious last week of Term 5!  The sun has been       

beautifully shining enabling lots of outdoor learning and time on the 

field.  Our learning projects are at the half way point and I have 

been very impressed with the work that has been produced and the 

knowledge of the children about their subject.  Next term brings 

swimming, walking bus, sports afternoon and project exhibitions so 

keep an eye out for upcoming dates on the newsletter and website.  

We hope you all have a lovely half term holiday with your children 

and look forward to welcoming them back on Monday 5th June. 

                    

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

Reminders: 

Reception— from 27th May to 4th June any Tapestry uploads will receive double 

Raffle tickets.  

Year 1—no special notices this week. 

Year 2—well done for all your hard work in your special booklets this term. 

Years 3 and 4—no special notices this week. 

Years 5 and 6—no special notices this week. 

Keeping safe in the sun! 
 Please apply sun cream to your child in the morning and if you want them to apply it to  

 themselves again in the day, send cream in a named bottle. 

 Please provide a named drinks bottle so that children are hydrated 

 in the sun. 

 Please send in a named sun hat . 

WALKING BUS. 

After half term we are starting the Walking Bus again 

on Wednesdays (the last one being 12th July). This will 

leave the village green at 8.15am and the children will 

have toast on arrival at school. The children will be     

escorted by two members of staff, but adult helpers are 

more than welcome. There will be a competition to see 

which class has the most walkers over the half term 

If you have any questions, please see Mrs  

Battrawden. 

 

Carbon Ambassadors  

It is the last few days for the recycling art   

competition! All entries to be in by 23rd May. 

Please keep collecting the following items: 

 

SWIMMING 

Please make a note of your 

child’s swimming days from 

the letter 

sent home 

yesterday. 

 



PTFA 
 

Year 6 Leaver’s Party. 

 

Dear Y6 Parents—your support is needed! 

The PTFA invite you to a meeting on Monday 5th June at 6.30pm at Spanners Sports Club, Heckington. The 

 intention of the meeting is to plan and set in motion the organisation of the Year 

6 Leaver’s Party that celebrates their life at Heckington St Andrew’s. Year 6  

students have chosen the theme “Beach Party”. Any parents would like to  

volunteer in setting up or have any ideas to offer to make their children’s wish reality, please come 

along. You will be extremely welcome. PTFA will be liaising with Year 6 pupils to ensure that the 

students participate in creating their day. 

 

More exciting news after half term……. 

 


